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Hand sanitizer will be available on every bus. 

Students and bus drivers can wear masks or face 
coverings that follow dress code while inside the bus. 

All cafeterias will be open and fully functional. 

Covered or individually wrapped food items will be 
offered when feasible. 

Sneeze guards and touchless hand sanitization 
stations at each serving line. 

      
Masks and face shields will be optional.  If 
mandated by the governor, faculty, staff, and 
students will be required to wear them. Masks and 
face shields must meet dress code requirements.  

Harrison County School District will follow all 
Mississippi High School Activities Association 
(MHSAA) guidelines as it pertains to athletic 
events and activities. 

 

The Traditional classroom setting will be offered for the 
2023-2024 school year.  
 
Harrison County School District will follow guidance 
from the Mississippi Department of Health and 
mandates from the governor. 


